
From: Spady, Michael
To: Lawyer, Dennis
Subject: Re: FDA/CFSAN
Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 2:42:38 PM

Dennis,

I will not be back to the office until around the 15th. What does it mean if we have to void this action?

Mike

----- Original Message -----
From: Lawyer, Dennis [mailto:Dennis.Lawyer@nrc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 01:48 PM
To: Spady, Michael
Subject: RE: FDA/CFSAN

Mr. Spady,

I can give you an extension to October 15.  Which means the letter is received at NRC Region 1 office
on October 15.  Will you be able to meet that deadline?  If not, I need to void this action.  Also realize
that the October 15 date does not allow any follow-up if I have further questions.

Dennis Lawyer
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
610-337-5366
610-337-5269 (F)

-----Original Message-----
From: Spady, Michael [mailto:Michael.Spady@fda.hhs.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 1:05 PM
To: Lawyer, Dennis
Subject: FDA/CFSAN

Dennis,

I'm actually out of the office for 5 weeks attending a training course in TN. Can I get an extension on
the 30 days to respond to your request for more information?  Charles Sabatos received     your request
after I had left the office, sorry.

This is in reference to the license amendment request to amend in full to a limited scope license. If you
need our license #, please let me know...

Thanks,

Mike Spady 

mailto:Michael.Spady@fda.hhs.gov
mailto:Dennis.Lawyer@nrc.gov
mailto:Dennis.Lawyer@nrc.gov
mailto:Michael.Spady@fda.hhs.gov

